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September Events 
 
5th Labor Day-CLOSED  
9th Grandparents Day-see memo 
16th- Interims  
22nd- 3K-5K Picture Day 
23rd- Readathon Ends 
 

Read a Thon 
Please remember to read with your child or 
have your child read independently for 15-30 
minutes a day during our read-a-thon.  

 

 

 

Labor Day 

Our academy and daycare is closed on 
Monday, September 5th in observance 
of labor day.  
 

Bowling 

1st nine weeks bowling is for 3rd-5th grade  
Bowling takes place on Wednesday afternoons 
from 3:00PM-5:00PM. You may pick up your child 
from JC’S Lexington Bowling Alley on Augusta Rd 
at 4:45PM. Otherwise, please be at the school no 
later than 5pm. We currently have 9 more spots 
available.   
2nd Nine weeks bowling is for grades 6-9. We 
currently have 7 more spots available.  
First come first serve.  
If no more students sign up then we will combine 
current groups into one & both sessions will attend 
1st nine weeks. Bowling will end on Nov 2nd.  

 

Run Hard  
Run hard is an 8-week training program. The 5k is 

planned for December, so practices aren’t 
scheduled to start until October. We will send 

more specifics as they become available. 
Meanwhile, you must register your child through 

Run hard before their cut off date. 
www.runhard.com  

 

 

 

 

Upcoming October Events 
3rd-7th Missions Week 

17th- End of 1st 9 weeks 
20-1st nine-week report card 

TBD- Run Hard begins 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grandparents Day  
We are excited to honor the grandparents 
of ECA and the important role they play in 
the lives of their grandchildren. Please join 
us at the following times for grandparent 
meals in our fellowship hall, on Friday 
September 9th.  
K3 & k4- 8:30 to 9:30   
K5 to 3rd grade- 11:30AM- 12:30PM    
4th grade - 9thgrade- 12:30PM-1:30PM 
 

Dance  
K3 & K4- Will meet every Wednesday from 
4:45PM-5:45PM beginning September 7th.  

K5-2nd Grade- will meet every Wednesday 
from 3:30-4:30 beginning Sept 7th.  

3rd -9th grade will meet every Tuesday 
beginning September 6th from 3:30PM-
5:00PM.  
If you signed up for any of these dance 
sessions, you will soon receive an email from 
your child’s dance teacher.  

 

 

 

                           Tumbling  
Available for students K3-2nd grade and begins 
Thursday 1st. Class will take place 3pm-4pm. If 
you signed up, you should soon receive an email 
regarding your child’s new tumbling class.   

 

 
 

  

http://www.runhard.com/

